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Weekly Newsletter – Wednesday 11th November 2020 
 

Flu Vaccination  
We have been asked to share some information from the NHS in respect of the Nasal Flu Programme 
which takes place tomorrow. Some parents are concerned that if their child develops a high temperature 
after having the vaccine, they will not know whether to isolate and book a test or not for Covid-19.   We 
have been advised that the nasal spray flu vaccine can cause a mild fever which should respond to 
paracetamol.   Therefore, the key thing is that a temperature following the vaccine will respond to 
paracetamol, whereas Covid-19 will not.   
 
If you have missed the deadline to enrol your child for the vaccine tomorrow, we have attached 
information to enable you to book an appointment at a separate clinic. 
 
Anti-Bullying Week – 16th to 20th November 
Next week is Anti-bullying Week at Warboys and we are planning an exciting week of activities designed 
to show that we are “United Against Bullying.” We are starting the week, on Monday with a fabulous 
“Odd Socks Day.” The children are invited to wear odd socks to celebrate their individuality, express 
their uniqueness and have fun. We would like parents and grandparents to join in too with a project 
which will be explained on Class Dojo. As the ‘Anti Bullying Alliance say, ”Bullying has a long-lasting effect 
on those who experience and witness it. But by channelling our collective power, through shared efforts 
and shared ambitions, we can reduce bullying together. From parents and carers, to teachers and 
politicians, to children and young people, we all have a part to play in coming together to make a 
difference. We’re all a piece in the puzzle, and together, we’re united against bullying.” We couldn’t 
agree more. 
 
Decorations Day 
On Friday 4th December, to coincide with the PTFA non-uniform day (Christmas Jumpers), we will be 
holding our annual Decorations Day.  If you would like to make a decoration at home and send it in to 
school on Decorations Day, that would be wonderful. Here are some ideas on Pinterest: 
https://www.pinterest.co.uk/cmarashian/diy-christmas-ornaments-for-kids/ 
Sadly, we will not be inviting people in on Decorations Day, but we will record some clips of the children 
in the classes and share them on Class Dojo. 
 
NPL4Kids Workshops 
If you would like to enrol for one of the Super Power Workshops as mentioned in our letter on Monday, 
please follow the link within the NPL4 Kids Letter attached. 
 
P.E. Kit Reminder 
Please can we remind you that children should only be wearing their new WPA hoodies on P.E. days.  The 
hoodies are part of your child's P.E. kit only and not their everyday school uniform which includes a 
sweatshirt or cardigan. 
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continued:- 
 
Term Dates 2021-2022 
Term dates for 2021-2022 have just been finalised and we have attached them for your information. 
 
Dates for your diary:- 
12th November   Flu Immunisation (All Year Groups) 
16th - 20th November  Anti-Bullying Week – whole school community 
19th November  P.T.F.A Meeting @ 7:30 p.m. 
4th December  P.T.F.A Dress Down Day (details to follow) 


